## MINUTES OF EXCUTIVE SESSION \_\_\_ February 13, 2001

The GReenville Town Council met in excutive session to discuss a Personnel Manual for the Town Marshal. All Council Members were present.

Marshal David Moore apprised the council of the contents of the proposed manual.

Council President Ted Miller read each item in the manual with the Council Members and discussion following each. Upon completing the review the Council directed Mr. Moore to re-write the manual incorporating changes noted and to present the manual at the March 13 meeting for Council action.

The Council discussed on the contents of the manual.

Presiding Officer